
Together the Catholic parishes of Barnes, East Sheen, 
Ham, Kew, Mortlake, Putney, Richmond, Roehampton 

and Wimbledon Common form Mortlake Deanery. 

OUR LADY QUEEN OF HEAVEN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Victoria Drive, London SW19 6AD 

Tel: 020 8788 7420 

Head : Jeremy Tuke BA Hons PGCE 

www.ourladyqueenofheaven.wandsworth.sch.uk 

Sunday 23rd April 2023                                         live simply that others may simply live 

Baptisms/Marriages by appointment only.  Please see Fr. Philip 
Confessions: Saturday 9.30 am to 9.50 am & 5.30 pm to 5.50 pm, Sunday before Masses 

PARISH VOUCHER SYSTEM 

Those people who will require a school reference 

when applying to a Catholic School need to participate 

in this. By signing the vouchers the parish keeps a  

record of your mass attendance which is referred to 

when signing school reference forms. 

This is a School Voucher Sunday 

WEEKLY COLLECTIONS 
 

To meet our budget we need £1,600 each week  
                 Sunday’s offering was £814.09  
      Standing Orders     £400  
     Contactless Donations £109.00 

  Total £1323.09 
 

Thank you for your generosity 

Contacts 

Parish Priest : Fr. Philip de Freitas 

Fr Philip personal email: philipdefreitas@rcaos.org.uk 

Retired Priest: Fr. David Peck 

Parish Secretary: Anne Bzowska  
Office Hours: Wednesdays & Fridays 9am-2pm 

 

15 Victoria Drive, London SW19 6AD     
Tel 020 8788 9603       

Email  wimbledoncommon@rcaos.org.uk 

PLEASE PRAY FOR ALL WHO ARE SICK INCLUDING: 

Jaime Molina, Jennifer Kirwin, Fr. David, Natalie Pell,  
Michael Hoskins, Colin Smitherman, James Gledhill, 

Bernadette Marchetti, Nigel Pell, Paul Gismondi,  
Victoria Monaco, Callum Jamieson, Tom Bailey,   
 Anthony Lydekker,  Jason Moreno and  

Josephine Moreno. 
 

Please pray for all those who have died recently. 

Saturday 22nd 
April  

 
People of the Parish

Sunday 23rd April 

3rd Sunday of 
Easter 

John Morgan RIP 

Monday 24th 
April    

No Mass 

Tuesday 25th 
April 
St Mark 

  
Marlene and Joao 
Raimundo 

Wednesday 26th 
April 

 
Max Hu-Fouye Ints 

Thursday 27th 
April      

 Frank Haughey 

Friday 28h April 
 
St Peter Chanel 

 Joe Gallagher RIP 
 
 
Giovanna and Padre Pio 
Group Ints 
 
 
Our Lady’s Prayer Group 

Saturday 29th 
April  
St Catherine of 
Siena 

Florisa Di Valentino RIP 
 
Fr James B Hurley RIP 

Sunday 30th April 
4th Sunday of 
Easter 
Good Shepherd 
Sunday 
 

 People of the Parish 
 
Patrick Archbold RIP, 
Kathleen Archbold RIP and 
Vena Masterson RIP 

THE WINNERS OF THIS SUNDAY’S 200 CLUB 

1 193 Jennifer Cornish 

2  37 Mrs M Doyle 

Baptisms/Marriages by appointment only.  Please see Fr. Philip 
Confessions: Saturday 9.30 am to 9.50 am & 5.30 pm to 5.50 pm, Sunday before Masses 

Sunday 23rd April 2023                                        live simply that others may simply live 

Roman Catholic Diocese of Southwark, Registered Charity No. 1173050                                                                                                  

GIFT AID SCHEME 
If you are a taxpayer, for every £1 you give to the   

parish, we can get another 25p.   
Please speak to: 

John O’ Reilly  07977 538671.  
 

THE CATHOLIC PARISH OF 

Our Lady and Saint Peter 
WIMBLEDON COMMON 

 
Website: www.ourladyandstpeterwimbledoncommon.org 

Facebook: Our Lady and St Peter Church 

THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER (A)   

JOB VACANCY - SCHOOL BUSINESS MANAGER 

Our Lady of Victories RC Primary School (OLV) in Putney is recruiting a School Business Manager to join the Staff 
and Senior Leadership Team this term. 

For more information about the role and how to apply (by 24th April) please go to: https://
jobs.richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk/jobs/job/School-Business-Manager-Our-Lady-of-Victories-RC-Primary-
School/5689 

Priest Training Fund Second Collection 29th/30th April 

Good Shepherd Sunday is the day we pray for vocations 

and take up the Priest Training Fund second collection. 

This fund pays for the formation of men to become 

priests in our Archdiocese. 

The collection will be held at next weekend’s Masses. 

SMA Fathers Appeal  

This appeal has been postponed until a later date. 

Father Philip is away for a few days. He will return early next week. 

Please welcome Fr Linus Clovis who will be saying our Masses this weekend. 

Parish Hall—Bookings  

 

If you are planning an event and would like to use the  

Parish Hall, bookings can be made by emailing  

 bookingsolsp@gmail.com or phoning 07708632289 

ACCOMODATION NEEDED 

A young married couple who fled the war in Ukraine and live with a local family need to find a room or a flat to 

rent. They are currently living in very overcrowded conditions so need to move from their house. 

If you can help please call  Olena Plaska on 07807 386692 

St George’s Cathedral 

There will be a second collection for the upkeep of 

the cathedral this weekend. 


